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Information Development Consultants, Inc. Announces Move to New Location 
 

CHICAGO, January 18, 2008.  Information Development Consultants (iDC) has announced today 
plans to move their corporate headquarters to new larger facilities on January 30, 2008.  The office 
will close at 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January 29th and will reopen in their new offices at 8:30 a.m. on 
Wednesday, January 30th.    
 
The move relocates the offices 5 blocks north to One East Erie Street, Suite 630, Chicago, IL  60611.  
The phone numbers, fax line, and emails will all remain the same.   
 
iDC’s president, Carolyne Turner, stated  “Our new offices are better suited for our current and future 
needs.  We have a larger space with accessible parking attached to the building.  This brighter, larger, 
modern facility allows us to have more customer training classes and expand our staff.”   
 
 
About iDC 
 
iDC is a trusted financial management software solutions partner for government and nonprofit 
organizations.  Customers range in size from small communities to national governments and include 
departments of state, cities, counties, airports, park districts and special agencies nationwide as well 
as NFPs and religious organizations.  iDC’s SaaS web-based, scalable products are designed for 
rapid implementation and seamless integration, and can be tailored to fit specific needs.  They 
enhance emergency preparedness, government continuity and disaster recovery.  4gov software is 
available as a stand-alone product or fully-hosted outsourced service.  iDC recently gained national 
recognition as recipient of the NAWBO/Wells Fargo Trailblazer Award for Technology Innovation and 
the Torch Award for Marketplace Ethics from the Better Business Bureau of Northern Illinois.  
Founded in 1975, iDC is privately owned and headquartered in Chicago. 
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